March 2024 Golf Committee Meeting Minutes

Those in attendance:   Joe Strange, Tina Winkler, Joe Mills, Stu Hanson, Allen Scott, Pattie Gaddy, Tom Patterson & Rob Schaff (no Board representative present)

· Rob is working on getting course cleaned up from the Winter months.   Dead tree on hole 6 was taken down.
Ambassador’s Club requested from Rob to have a fundraiser.   Rob will get more information from the Ambassador’s Club so the committee can make a more informative decision.   How many players, what day, how many non-members versus CA Members playing.

· We were given three new applications to join Golf Committee.    It was a unanimous decision to vote Greg Jones in – awaiting Board approval.     The committee will discuss the other two applicants in the April meeting.    We will reach out to both applicants and request they stop by the April meeting so the committee can meet them and ask them any additional questions before voting.

· An updated application was drawn up for new members requesting to join the Golf Committee.   Awaiting approval from Board to add it to the Golf Website.

· Spring Fling Update – sign ups will be held early April.    

· We are still collecting Sponsorship’s from local businesses.   Five businesses from last year have committed and paid.    

· It was requested to be added to the GHIN Handicap System.   All agreed it was a good idea.   What are next steps needed to move forward?  Rob will look into.

· A brief discussion was had about adding a few general Bylaws.   Tabled until April meeting to discuss further.   
EX:  All members of a league group must be a CA Member
All past league members must be given the opportunity to join the group prior to adding new members
If the league has over 52 players, a max stroke of 6 per hole is allowed
Only 2 motorized golf carts are allowed per 4-some (open play & league play)

· We reiterated two golf carts allowed per 4-some.

· Meeting adjourned 7:00

· NEXT GOLF COMMITTEE MEETING 4/8/2024.
